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Monday 11th March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Following the success of World Book Day, we are welcoming a further exciting reading event.  The Scholastic 

travelling book fair will be arriving in school on Wednesday of this week and all the children in school will be 

given the opportunity to view a varied selection of books.  A Book Fair is a pop-up book shop that brings the very 

best in children’s books to school. It is a great opportunity for you to browse the books with your child and for 

you to find stories to read, love and share together.  

Payment 

Save £££s with Book Fair Gift Vouchers! This is a simple, secure way to ensure children get the books they 

want and are perfect if parents can’t make it to the Book Fair.  Vouchers can be purchased from 

scholastic.co.uk.  Once a purchase has been made, customers will receive the voucher in an email which can be 

printed and given to the child – much safer to carry than cash.  However, books can be bought with cash or 

cheques, made payable to Brompton CP School Fund. Alternatively, parents can now pay for books online while 

they’re at the Fair using the displayed QR code with your Book Fair. Parents will be able to scan the code on 

their phone to easily access our parent pay website. 

Brompton Community Primary School will earn rewards for free books on the full value of the voucher, rather 

than the discount price. So the more books we sell will benefit all our children in school.  

The Book Fair will be held in the school hall on Wednesday 13th, Thursday 14th, Friday 15th and Monday 

18th March, 3pm to 3.30pm  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Jane Byrne 

Headteacher 
 

 
 

 

     
 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/rewards

